
Town of Branford 
RFQ 

Main Street Reconstruction and Rehabilitation 
Addendum #1 

 
Date:    May 22nd, 2020 
 
Submission Date:   June 11th, 2020, remains unchanged 
 
Prospective bidders, and all those concerned, are hereby informed that the following is made 
a part of the bid documents, which should be amended as follows: 
 
 
The following questions were received about the bid, with answers following: 
 

1. Do you anticipate extending the bid due date?   
 
The due date for the RFQ remains as 10:00a June 11th, 2020. 

2. What additional details are you willing to provide, if any, beyond what is stated in bid 
documents concerning how you will identify the winning bid?   
 
RFQ interview list will be based on qualifications.  The consultant will be chosen 
based on their qualifications and price proposal. 

3. Was this bid posted to the nationwide free bid notification website at 
www.mygovwatch.com?  
 
No. 

4. Other than your own website, where was this bid posted?   
 
The RFQ was posted on the Town website, the State of CT DAS website, and a 
notice placed in the New Haven Register. 

 
 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
John M. Hoefferle, PE, CFM 
Town Engineer 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of addendum below and submit with your bid submittal. 
 
Signature:  ________________________________________Date:  _______________ 
 
Title:  _____________________________________________________________ 
 
Company: _____________________________________________________________ 




